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Message from the Head of School, 

 

  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is hard to believe that it is already February but great that 
days are becoming a little longer and Spring is slowly starting 
to emerge.  
 
It has been lovely to see so many of you attend our Open 
classroom events this month. I hope you found these sessions 
useful and gave you an insight into what your child does in a 
typical Writing lesson. I’m sure you will agree with me that 
they do work hard!  
 
We know that a strong parent and carer partnership with 
school is central to helping pupils achieve and we are grateful 
for all the different ways you support your child. Thank you to 
those parents that attended the various workshops there have 
been this month.  Please do look out for emails concerning fu-
ture dates for these and do attend if you can.  
 
 
Kind Regards,   
Mrs Shilling   
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Important Dates  

February  

Thursday 1st  Y4 trip to Temple  

Thursday 1st  Y6 parents GPS and Writing workshop  on TEAMs  

Friday 2nd  Y5 to Space Centre  

Tuesday 6th  Safer Internet Day  

Thursday 8th  Y6 Parents Maths workshop  on TEAMs 

Friday 9th  Class 3 assembly  

Tuesday 13th  Foundation Stage parents Maths workshop  

Thursday 15th  Y1 trip to Synagogue 

Monday 19th—23rd  Spring half term.  

Monday 25th  School opens  

Tuesday 27th Y4 trip to Bosworth   

Wednesday 28th Y4 parents Multiplication check meeting  

March   

Thursday 7th  World book Day  

Friday 8th  Class 5 assembly 

Monday 11th   SEN coffee morning  

w/c 11th March  British Science Week  

11th  and 12th Book fair  

Friday 15th  Class 7  and 8 assembly  

Tuesday 19th  

Wednesday  20th  

Parent consultations  

Friday 22nd  School art exhibition  

PE Kit  
A reminder that the PE Kit at Brockshill School is black shorts or black joggers, white     
t-shirt, black sweatshirt and black trainers. All kit should not have any slogans or     
pictures.  

 

 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

We will be tracking each class on a regular basis. The class with the highest attendance 
each week receives a certificate and class with highest attendance at end of each term 
celebrates with a special treat.  

We know that there are lots of illnesses around at the minute. Please help us to minimise 
the effect of them spreading by reminding your child to regularly wash/sanitise their 
hands, cover their mouth when coughing or sneezing and keep spaces well ventilated 
when possible.   

Attendance target – 97% 

 

          
 

 
 
 
 

 

 



BROCKSHILL NEWS 

Safer Internet Day takes place in February of each year to raise awareness of a safer and better 
internet for all, and especially for children and young people. 

As part of this annual celebration, we encourage everyone - including children and young people, 
parents and caregivers, teachers and educators, policymakers, industry and others - to join 
"Together for a better internet". Save the date for Safer Internet Day 2024 which will take place 
on Tuesday, 6 February 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a parent or carer you play a key role in helping your child to stay safe online. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 

English as an Additional Language 

Did you know we have children who speak an amazing 21 different languages at Brocks Hill? This really 
is something to celebrate!  

Being bilingual carries social, culture and cognitive advantages both now and in the future.  

If English is not your first language at home we want to encourage you to continue to speak your   
mother tongue at home. Research shows that secure home language development is critical to and    
supports learning English as an additional language.  

It was great to talk to parents with English as an additional Language at our recent coffee morning and 
I am very grateful for all their great ideas.  

At this meeting we shared the following resource… 
Free tips and advice in 28 languages on sharing books with 4-6 year olds. 
Sharing a book with a child is fun. It’s a time for closeness, laughing and talking together. Sharing 
books and stories can help children understand the world around them and develop key social and emo-
tional skills. 
This handy booklet is full of tips and advice and is available to download in 28 languages (see below). 
 
book trust - tips for reading with your child 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-and-advice/reading-with-your-child-4-6-years/#!?q=&sortOption=AtoZ&pageNo=1


  Times Table Success 

Well done to our Year 4 cohort 2022-23 for their fantastic results in 2023 multiplication 
tables check.  

We were thrilled to receive the following letter from Damian Hinds, Minister for Schools, 
congratulating Brocks Hill on the excellent results.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing what this Year 4 can do!  

 

 

TIMES TABLES RESULTS 



January events  

Hubble Bubble, Toil and Trouble! 
Macbeth Workshops-year 6 

We were delighted to welcome local author and friend of Brocks Hill, Steve 
Skidmore, to work with the year 6 classes on understanding the Shakespearean 
play, Macbeth. Year 6 will be studying Macbeth in more detail during February 
and March. 

Steve has adapted several of Shakespeare’s most popular plays into graphic 
novels for children. The year 6s had a brilliant time learning about the themes 
of treachery, revenge, greed and power which run through this play. 

Pupils had a chance to perform through drama and to learn and perform the 
witches spell!  

His adapted Shakespeare books are available in our school library. 

 



Children’s Mental Health week  

Children’s Mental Health Week will take place from 5-11 February 2024. The 
theme this year is ‘My Voice Matters’. 

My Voice Matters is about empowering children and young people by providing 
them with the tools they need to express themselves. 

As parents and carers, you play an important role in your child’s mental health. 

This year, we want to empower children of all ages, backgrounds and abilities to 
work together to create a positive change for their mental health and wellbeing. 
Our aim is for Children’s Mental Health Week, we want all children and young 
people to be able to say – and believe - “My Voice Matters.” 

Families, parents and carers can get involved too! Resources for families can be 
downloaded from https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/ 

 

 



February WELL-BEING 

 
 

 



February  WELL-BEING 

 


